ATTENTION CHIPPEWAS OF NAWASH COMMUNITY  ATTENTION

IT HAS BEEN BROUGHT TO THE ATTENTION OF LEADERSHIP THAT PACKAGES FROM "SAFE SUPPLY"
HAVE BEEN ENTERING OUR COMMUNITY. T IS UNCLEAR HOW THESE PACKAGES ARE FINDING THEIR
WAY INTO OUR COMMUNITY. THESE PACKAGES CONTAIN OPI0IDS THAT CAN BE HARMFUL TO ANYONE
THEY ARE NOT INTENDED FOR.

WHAT IS SAFE SUPPLY?

THIS POLICY WAS DEVELOPED TO ALLOW FOR A PRIMARY CARE PHYSICIAN TO PRESCRIBE REGULATED
OPIOIDS TO THOSE WITH DIAGNOSED OPIOID USE DISORDERS.

THIS WAS DEVELOPED TO REDUCE THE USE OF POISONED ILLICIT SUPPLY. IT WAS INTRODUCED TO
QUICKLY ADDRESS THE OPIOID CRISIS, MORE SPECIFICALLY TO REDUCE OVERDOSE RELATED DEATHS.
THIS IS NOT A POLICY BEING CONSIDERED OR ENDORSED BY CHIPPEWAS OF NAWASH, AS THIS IS A
DOCTOR PATIENT DECISION
[F YOU RECEIVE OR FIND ANY PACKAGE LABELLED SAFE SUPPLY THAT DOES NOT BELONG T0 YOU,
PLEASE CONTACT NEYAASHIINIGMIING POLICE OR CHIPPEWAS OF NAWASH HEALTH CENTRE FOR
PROPER DISPOSAL.

IF YOU HAVE ANY FURTHER QUESTIONS OR CONCERNS REGARDING THIS MATTER PLEASE CONTACT
NEYAASHIINIGMIING POLICE OR CHIPPEWAS OF NAWASH HEALTH CENTRE
CAPE CROKER POLICE 519-534-1233
CHIPPEWAS OF NAWASH HEALTH CENTRE 519-534-0373




